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ACIl Worldwide, Inc. Reports Financial Results for the Quarter Ended September 30, 2010

(NEW YORK — October 28, 2010) — ACI Worldwide, Inc. (NASDAQ:ACIW), a leading international provider of payment
systems, today announced financial results for the period ended September 30, 2010. We will hold a conference call on
October 28, 2010, at 8:30 a.m. EDT to discuss this information. Interested persons may also access a real-time audio
broadcast of the teleconference at www.aciworldwide.com/investors.

“ACI closed one of our most sizable sales quarters with the formalization of our first global account customer. We also saw
business deriving from consistent monthly recurring revenue streams rise significantly over last year’s third quarter as the
cumulative impact of renewing and signing ratable term business has begun to be reflected in our income statement. We
anticipate a very strong fourth quarter as deals in backlog move into current period GAAP revenue,” said Chief Executive
Officer Philip Heasley.



